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Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 12:59 PM
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] New development application for 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive

 
 

From: Jennifer Baun  >  
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 12:55 PM 
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca 
Cc: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca> 
Subject: [External] New development application for 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive 
 

RE:  

G Group Major Mackenzie Inc. 

Application 19T-14V001, Official Plan Amendment File OP.21.019, Zoning By-law Amendment File 
Z.21.040 

 

Dear Office of the City Clerk, 

This email response is to confirm my strong objection to the subject application at 3812 Major 
Mackenzie. This proposal demonstrates an overwhelming disregard for compatibility with the existing 
community and does not adhere to the many policies that exist to protect established residential 
neighbourhoods, encourage responsible growth and respect for the natural environment which do not 
align to City of Vaughan's strategic priorities. 

This application is a glaring divergence from the existing policies and lack of consideration shown to 
the existing community. Existing official plan already allows for ample residential growth and this 
requested amendment should be declined. 

As a citizen for over 20 years, I'm fully vested in this community and wish to see it grow in a respectful 
and fair manner. 

Thank you, 

Jennifer Baun 
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